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WHY NOT GO THE EXTRA MILE?

That’s the approach Robinson Restoration and Service
feels is such an important part of what we’re about.

 With so much to take in, film, record 
and make note of, we could hardly 

catch our breath.  The Service 
Department was, as usual, very busy 
and had some great vehicles in the 

shop being tuned and adjusted.    

     As most of you know Tracey and Shelly are deeply involved with 
Vintage Road Racing. Their 1966 Dodge Dart is a fixture at CVAR events in 
West Texas and Oklahoma as the husband and wife driving team do an 
amazing job of hustling the historic Dart around the race tracks.  

Just returning from Denton, 
Texas, home of the famed  
Robinson Restoration and 

Service, with a clear case of 
total brain overload.          
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Who can identify these 
tail lights??

Email us with your, 
guess!

Continuing their love of 
Dodge and Plymouth 

products they currently 
have a 1967 Barracuda 

undergoing full race prep 
and it’s going to be typically 

Robinson Restoration 
spectacular. 

Ths is Texas….isn’t it?

We were introduced to a couple of new team members, and given 
insight as to a couple of new projects.  
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Join us on the 
“Robinson Restoration & Service” 
YouTube Channel for the rest of the story.

Robinson’s body shop is as busy as one can imagine.  From Shelby GT350s to, 
of all things, the Batmobile and everything in between, sanding dust is in the air.  
We were in shock to see the Batmobile in the mix for some finish work.  This site 
will definitely have follow up video and news about that project. 

From Tracey and the team at Robinson Restoration & Service we 
wish you a Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year! 

If that wasn’t enough, two of the Robinson team are dirt track racers, so to that 
end, Robinson is taking the step into stock car racing with a Chevy Camaro. 

From Concourse road racing to down-and-dirty 
dirt track racing, the team appears to be well 

armed to have an amazing 2025. Watch this site 
for build and racing progress as the gang puts 

on their driving suits.

Other great news came in the form of 
motorcycles. RRS has become quite the 

bike repair, restore and tune shop with the 
recent addition of a new motorcycle tech.  
It appears to us the BMWs and Triumphs 

truly have found a home joining the 
Hondas & BSAs in the shop. Must say the 
BMW with a sidecar looks like great fun.  
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